

## Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331 Email: admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk Website: www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk



15th July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

## **#BEST NON-UNIFORM DAY**

A reminder that on Thursday 17th July, we will be holding a Non-Uniform Day when pupils can wear casual, but school-appropriate clothes for the day. In exchange we are asking for a suggested £2 contribution. All money raised will go to our fund raising campaign Bishop's #BEST (Better Educational Spaces for Tomorrow). The campaign will enhance and improve our school's learning environment by creating better spaces for our pupils to grow, learn, and thrive. A reminder of our plans can be found here <a href="https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/bishops-best/">https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/bishops-best/</a>

Pupils must dress appropriately for school - no cropped tops, bare shoulders, ripped jeans, nightwear, crocs, sliders etc. Please speak to your child about this as we may have to send pupils home to change if they are not dressed appropriately.

If you are able to participate, your donation should be paid prior to the day and preferably via Wisepay.

Thank you for your support in helping us create better educational spaces for tomorrow. We look forward to seeing the pupils enjoy the day.

Your sincerely

Mr A.Wood

Headteacher











